
Request 6517 – Parking enforcement, excess charge 

(SCDC) Excess Charge Notices issued against police vehicles 

 

I would like to ask the following: 

 

1) Has the council ever issued an Excess Charge Notice in respect of a (marked or 

unmarked) police vehicle? 

2) If yes, has any such case ever resulted in a prosecution in the magistrates' court? 

Response  

We ascertain the Council does not hold the information you seek. 

 

You may wish to direct your request to Cambridgeshire County Council. 

info@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

mailto:info@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

